
Rapid Response Fund
The NSCC Rapid Response Fund is an innovative way to respond to immediate needs and 
support student success. 

The fund is available to help groups of students across the province based on the area of 
greatest need identified by the College in consultation with staff, faculty and students.

It provides support to students by deploying resources exactly where they are needed when they 
are needed.

Types of projects supported by NSCC Rapid Response:

•	 Purchase of laptops
•	 Internet access
•	 Food insecurity
•	 Emergency bursaries
•	 Personal Protective Equipment Needs
•	 Hotel isolation costs for students
•	 Increased training costs due to COVID-19 outside the classroom

To support students through the Rapid Response Fund donate here.

If you’re interested in learning more or supporting this fund, please contact:

Whitney MacLean: Whitney.Maclean@nscc.ca or Ben Trenaman: Ben.Trenaman@nscc.ca
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